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MEMORANDUM

FROM: Carroll M. Hamon, Executive Director

SUBJECT: Transmittal of FY81 and Final Annual Report
of the Missouri River Basin Commission

DATE: October 15, 1982

. The Missouri River Basin Commission was terminated by Executive
Order of President Reagan on September 30, 1981. The enclosed FY81 and
final annual report presents a description of the activities of the
Commission during its last fiscal year and a review of the Commission's
activities from its beginning in 1972.

You will note that the ten state governors formed the Missouri
Basin States Association to continue some of the MRBC activities, especially
in the areas of coordination and communication. All activities are at
a much lower level, however, since the Association is supported entirely
by the Missouri River basin states, with no financial input from the

Federal Government.
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